
   

   
An Affirmative Action Equal Opportunity Employer  

 

 

 

 

 

 
310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

January 10, 2025 

 

Cassandra & Patrick Bradley 

19950 Dodd Blvd. 

Ste 102 

Lakeville, MN 55044 

 

VIA EMAIL: 

Patrick.bradley.393@gmail.com  
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Re:  Appeal for Property at 365 Bates Avenue 

 

Cassandra & Patrick Bradley: 

 

This is to confirm that at the Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, January 7, 2025 Legislative 

Hearing officer Marcia Moermond continued the matter to Legislative Hearing Tuesday, 

February 4, 2025 via phone between 2 and 4 p.m. for further discussion. 

 

As mentioned if the hearing, if you have any updated documents/receipts/etc that would be 

helpful or pertinent, please send them to me at joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us and I will send to 

staff for review.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact our office at 651-266-8585. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 

 

c:  

 Fire Supervisors 

 Michael Tschida – Department of Safety & Inspections, Fire Safety Inspector 
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